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I am opposed to more regulation on the water supplies,  as it would drive the cost of 

our water up and potentialy hurt Oregon farmers and agriculture. Our water already 

costs more than other states.  And we have abundant water here so it does not make 

sense !  Portland water should be cheap, coming directly from Bull Run, but our bills 

run in the $300-500 range EVERY MONTH !!!  This is outrageous !  You should be 

working to LOWER our water costs , and not thinking up more projects that are not 

necessary anyway but which would increase the cost of our water.   PLEASE DO 

NOT VOTE FOR THIS BILL.  !!!!!!   Oregon resident, Portland OR. 


